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SOUTH FLORIDA STATE COLLEGE 
DISTRICT BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
PRESIDENTIAL INTERVIEW WORKSOP 
APRIL 11, 2013 
 
Members Present: Mr. Tim Backer 
   Mr. Derren Bryan  
   Mrs. Tami Cullens, Chair 
   Dr. Louis H. Kirschner 
   Mr. Ken Lambert    
   Mrs. Lana C. Puckorius  
   Mrs. Kris Y. Rider  
   Mr. Joe Wright, Vice Chair  
   Dr. Norman L. Stephens, Jr., President/Secretary  
   Mrs. Pamela T. Karlson, College Attorney 
    
Members Absent:    
   
Staff Present:  Mrs. Tammy Bush Ms. Mollie Doctrow Mrs. Cathy Futral               

Mrs. Susie Hale Ms. Sharon Holden          Mrs. Deborah Latter             
Mr. Glenn Little Mrs. Colleen Rafatti Dr. Leana Revell  

                      

Others Present:   Dr. Paul Nagy Mrs. Barbara Kirschner 

                                                                                    
  

     1.0 CALL TO ORDER    

At 2:08 p.m., the Presidential Interview Workshop of the District Board of Trustees was 
called to order at the Highlands Campus by Board Chair, Mrs. Tami Cullens. 

Mrs. Cullens welcomed presidential candidate, Dr. Paul Nagy.  She then asked the 
Trustees and the college attorney to introduce themselves. 

 

 2.0 INTERVIEW WITH DR. JOHN HOLDNAK 

  Each Trustee asked Dr. Nagy questions.  Dr. Nagy was then given an opportunity to  
  ask the Trustees questions.  Mrs. Cullens thanked Dr. Nagy for his interest in our  
  college. 
 
 

3.0      ADJOURNMENT 

   There being no further business to come before the Board, the workshop adjourned at  
  5:10 p.m. 


